













August 25, 2017

Dear St. Peter's School families,

I am writing to share that Mr. David Carpanzano will be stepping down as principal of St. Peter School as he has accepted a position at Mahopac High School for the 2017-2018 school year. I know we all extend Mr. Carpanzano our deep gratitude and appreciation for his passion and dedication to the St. Peter School community for the past fifteen years and we wish him well in all his future endeavors.

It is with great enthusiasm that I ask you to join me in welcoming Mrs. Sheila Alagia as the new principal of St. Peter School, effective September 1, 2017.

Mrs. Alagia has more than 25 years of experience as a Catholic school educator and is a dedicated member of the St. Peter's School community. During her time as St. Peter School, Mrs. Alagia has taught Math, Reading and Religion. Prior to her work at St. Peter School, Mrs. Alagia she served for 21 years as a middle school Social Studies, Math and Science teacher at St. Dominic School in the Bronx. In addition to her extensive teaching experience in the classroom, Mrs. Alagia has served as Curriculum Coordinator and as a Student Activity Coordinator for many years.

She is a New York State certified teacher with a Bachelor of Arts in Elementary Education from Catholic University and a Master of Science in Math Education from Hunter College. In addition to her teaching credentials, Mrs. Alagia has Level II Catechetical Certificate.

Given Mrs. Alagia's wealth of knowledge and experience in education, she is the ideal educator to lead St. Peter School and we look forward to welcoming her to the community.

Sincerely,

Noelle Beale, Ph.D.

Regional Superintendent